
 

Dear Parents of St Carlo Borromeo 

community, 

Welcome to Week One of Term 4, I 

hope you are enjoying the warmer 

weather and the longer days due to 

daylight saving time, this really 

confirms that summer is 

approaching. The children have 

settled into school with confidence 

and eagerness to learn many new 

things. They were very happy to 

share many recounts of their holiday 

experiences, with The Royal 

Melbourne Show being the most 

popular outing!  

We commenced our week by 

farewelling and sending our best 

wishes to the Year 4 children and 

teachers as they took off for Phillip 

Island Adventure Resort to enjoy a 

two-day camp. The children had a 

great time participating in many 

activities such as: Giant Swing, 

Flying Fox and Archery. Many thanks 

to Mr Marinucci, Mr Davey, Mrs 

Summers, Mrs Love, Miss Pantano, 

Mr Doutre, Mr Ray, Mrs Long and 

Mrs Ottone for their excellent 

supervision.  

This week our children commenced 

their new inquiry topics and a couple 

of classes tuned in with immersing 

the children in excursions and 

incursions. Year 2 visited CERES 

as part of their topic on how we can 

protect our water environment and 

Year 1 had an incursion on Mini 

Beasts. Year 4 experienced 

Amazeôn Things while on camp as 

part of their force and movement 

topic. 

We reintroduced the Swimming 
Program back into St Carloôs as 
part of the Victorian Curriculum 

Swimming in Schools Funding for 
2018. Children commenced 
lessons this week. Last term an 
expression of interest was only 

sent out to parents of children from 
Year 4 to 6 who have not yet 
mastered swimming 50 metres of 
freestyle. The funding allocated to 
the school allowed us to enrol 43 

children in a series of 6 lessons. 
The government will be allocating 
funds for a further 2 years. 

Today our Learning and Teaching 
leaders Mrs Distefano and Mrs 
Barcelona held a working party 
with Deb Vietri our educational 

consultant and various teaching 
staff to work on our schoolôs 
Conceptual Framework for 
Curriculum. This attends to both 

the demands of the curriculum as 
well as the questions, interests and 
needs of children. By organising 
the curriculum to connect key 
concepts across domains we are 

able to make the learning more 
connected and meaningful for the 
students. 

Bring on Term 4! 
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¶ 16th October  

Prep Walk Excursion  

¶ 17th October  

Year 6 Retreat  Day  

Year 6 Class Mass 

Confirmation Parent 

Workshop  

¶ 18th October  

Gateways 

Year 6 NGV Excursion  

¶ 19th October  

1B Assembly  

¶ 20th October  

Parish FeteñGood Shepard  

¶ 21st October  

Mission Sunday 

 

W E E K  3  

¶ 22nd October  

Year 4 Penola Excursion   

¶ 24th October  

Year 2 Class Mass 

¶ 25th October  

Confirmation Practice ñSt 

Patrickõs Cathedral  

¶ 26th October  

1T Assembly  

Daniel Morcombe Day  

Keep Kids Safe Day  

 



 

 

Just a reminder that next month, Ms 
Vamvakinou will be picking a winner 
of her Christmas Card competition 
which allows each Primary School to 
design her Christmas card for 2018. 
Entries have already started coming 
in and you have under one month to 
go to get your studentôs entry in. 
  
Each student will design one land-
scape cover that represents what 
Christmas means to them. Entries 
must have a parent / guardian signa-
ture approval, and be forwarded to 
the office by Thursday 1 Novem-
ber. The student and school with 
the winning artwork will be notified 
on Monday 5 November. 
The winning student will receive a 
$50 movie voucher and the school 
will receive a $200 book voucher. 
 

Students can wear their summer 
school uniform this term, please re-
member to have a hat at school eve-
ry day. 
 
Please find attached letters from the 

Catholic Education Commission of 

Victoria on the ALP and The Coali-

tions ôs commitment to provide fund-

ing to upgrade and build new Catho-

lic schools. 

Parents we ask that you support 

The Parish Fete by attending on 

Sat 20th October as 10% of the 

profits will go towards the school. 

Thanks for all your donations. 

Finally, I wish 

everyone a love-

ly weekend, 

hopefully we can 

enjoy special 

moments with 

our family and 

friends.  

Kind regards, 

Nella Fimiani 

S T  C A R L O  B O R R O M E O  
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[ŜƊΥ DǊŀŘŜ п DƛǊƭǎ 

ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ 

ǘƻ ŎŀƳǇ 

wƛƎƘǘΥ {ƻƳŜ DǊŀŘŜ 

пǎ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ŜŀŎƘ 

ƻǘƘŜǊ ǘƻ ǎƻƭǾŜ ŀ 

ǇǳȊȊƭŜ 

[ŜƊΥ 9ƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ 

ǘƘŜ ŀŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜ 

ŎƻǳǊǎŜ 

wƛƎƘǘΥ IŜƭǇƛƴƎ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘπ

ŜǊ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ǎǇƛŘŜǊǎ 

ǿŜō 

[ŜƊΥ aǊ 5ƻǳǘǊŜ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǳǎ 

ǿƛǘƘ ŀǊŎƘŜǊȅ 
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